
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'chauff@patriotspoint.com'chauff@patriotspoint.com

Date: 6/23/2017 9:07:36 AM
Subject: Office of the Lieutenant Governor - 4th of July Celebration

Good morning,
 
I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant in regards to the 4th of July Celebration that will 
be hosted at Patriots Point. The Lieutenant Governor plans to be in attendance and I was hoping to get an itinerary of 
that day’s schedule of events, so that we can more accurately and efficiently plan our day. Thank you so much for 
your help in this matter, please feel free to call me at the number below to discuss this further.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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